

26 Wood Street, Manchester, M3 3EF

Tel: 0161 834 3140

Email: info@woodstreetmission.org.uk www.woodstreetmission.org.uk

Mr D Molloy

Chandos Civil Engineering

Chandos House, Oak Green Business Park

Earl Rd, Cheadle Hulme, SK8 6QL

5th January 2018

## Dear Daniel

I am writing to say thank you for the incredible donation that we received from your company on the 19<sup>th</sup> December 2017. The sum of £10,000 which you have very generously donated to us, is a very significant contribution in helping us to alleviate poverty and improve the life chances of children in need, living in Manchester and Salford.

Throughout our near 150 year history, Wood Street Mission has always relied upon the support of local people/businesses. Without this support Wood Street Mission simply would not have been able to do the work that it has done over the years. This support is as important today as it has always been and we thank you very much for your generosity.

Over the course of a year we run a variety of projects, the clothing project provides clothing and everyday items that families require, book clubs which we run during school holidays with the aim to improve children's literacy, SmartStart school uniform project where we provide new school uniforms and educational equipment for children and we have our Christmas project, where we provide new toys/gifts.

If at any time Daniel, you would like to come and visit us to see in more detail the projects that your company's donation is kindly supporting, then if you can give me some dates that best suit you, I would be happy to make the necessary arrangements.

To give you an idea of the basic levels of necessity of some of the families we deal with, we organised a Christmas party for some 450 people. The number of parents that approached either myself or the staff team to say this is had been the first time that their children had ever attended a party of any kind, was staggering.

This is the difference that the support of local people can make to the lives of local children and their families.

Thank you once again for your generosity, and I wish you and your colleagues a happy and prosperous 2018.

Yours Sincerely

Des Lynch

Manager

